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1.0   RECORD OF PLANNING APPEALS SUBMISSIONS AND DECISIONS   

 

This report provides a schedule of all newly submitted planning appeals and 
decisions received, together with a brief summary of the Secretary of State’s 
reasons for the decisions. 
 
 
2.0  NEW APPEAL RECEIVED 
 

An appeals has been submitted to the Secretary of State against the decision 
of the City Council to refuse planning permission, under delegated powers,  
the demolition of an existing garage, alterations to a roof, a two-storey side 
extension, a two/single-storey rear extension and two front dormer windows at 
the site at 84 Earl Marshall Road (Case No 12/02049/FUL). 

 
 
3.0   RECOMMENDATIONS 

 
 That the report be noted 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
David Caulfield 
Head of Planning       2 January 2013 
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